Linwood High School

Stirling Drive

e Renfrewshire

Tel: 0300 300 1333 Council

Children's Services

Head Teacher: Gillian Bowie

June 2022
Dear Parent of S6 Leaver
Class of 2022

We are delighted to be able to invite you and close family to our $6 pre-prom reception at Linwood
High School on Friday 24 June 2022, 6-6.30pm.

A coach has been booked to transport pupils to the Crown Plaza Hotel, Glasgow and this will leave
school at 6.30pm.

Pupils have been reminded that they need to make their own arrangements for their return journey
after prom.

We look forward to celebrating your child’s six successful years at Linwood High School.

Yours sincerely

G Cowan

Depute Head Teacher

Director of Children's Services: Steven Quinn
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ
Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk



